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Welcome back after half term we hope you all had a 

wonderful week! 

The Brambles children have noticed lots of spring 

flowers emerging in our garden and around the village, 

so this week we have been learning all about spring 

flowers. 

We have created beautiful flower paintings on the art 

table using a vase full of daffodils and tulips, Brambles 

have enjoyed discovering the different parts of the 

flowers such as the petals, leaves and stems. 

During free play the magnetic letters have been out as 

we begin to explore our letter sounds and recognising 

letters that are in our names. 

We were kindly donated a large bag of mega blocks 

and construction vehicles this week for our outside 

large parts area. 

 

Our number of the week:  5 

Our key words: Daffodil, primrose, tulip, crocus, 

snowdrop and pansy. 

Our letter sound: s 

 

Something Special 
 

 

Please do join in with the PTA world book day 

competition sheet that came home with your child. 

We have received a few back already and the book 

characters are fantastic! 

The deadline for returning your entries is Friday 8th 

March. 
Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Vicki, 

Miss Lorraine and Miss Treasure 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Flora’s Flowers by Debi Gliori and 

The Tiny Seed by Eric Carle 
 

Song: I am a daffodil 
 

Rhyme: 5 little daffodils 

 

 

Cake Friday is on  8th March and the PTA have 

asked if Brambles can donate cakes for this event 

to raise money for the School and Pre-school. 

You can bring your donations to Brambles at drop 

off or pick up time and the staff will pass them on 

to the PTA. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Thursday 7Th March 

World Book Day 

 

Friday 8th March 

PTA Cake Friday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


